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Jenn Erickson

From: John Leverentz
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2023 10:44 AM
To: Jenn Erickson
Subject: West Shore Recreation Commission

The December meeting of the board of the West Shore Recreation Commission was a reorganization meeting, with the 
following appointments made: 
 
President:  John Minito,  Fairview Township 
Vice President; John Leverentz, Lemoyne Borough 
Treasurer: Wayne Branyon, Lewisberry Borough 
 
All winter programs are running smoothly. 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 


